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1. On Monday, 28 May, 2018, in the course of the hearing of the presentation by the 

New Zealand Transport Agency (NZTA), a request was made by NZTA that an 

opportunity be provided for NZTA and a representative of Marlborough Roads to 

engage in some discussions to provide advice on technical terms used in the 

standards in rule 2.32.4 of the Marlborough Environment Plan (MEP) so as to 

achieve a level of consistency. 

2. Those issues of technical language terms were raised in paragraphs 57 to 59 of 

the evidence of Kate Searle. 

3. The Hearing Panel agreed to that request and the purpose of this Minute is to fix 

a date for the outcome of those discussions to be reported back to the Panel, 

with that date being fixed as being Friday 29 June, 2018.  

4. The Hearing Panel also wishes to stress that the purpose of those discussions is 

not to debate the merits of the MEP provisions but solely to seek to revise the 

technical terminology to be used in the standards 
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